TERRITORIAL POLICING

Mr J Brookes Communications and Marketing Manager MVP ESB Rod Jarman Commander Neighbourhood Policing, Partnership and Youth TPHQ

Room 4.37 Territorial Policing HQ Victoria Embankment London SW1A 2JL

Telephone: 0207 321 7006 Facsimile: 0207 321 7144

Email:

www.met.police.uk

Your ref: Our ref:

Date: 12/12/08

Dear John,

I wanted to formally thank you for your dedication and commitment at the Met Volunteers event held on Monday 10th Nov at the Royal Festival Hall.

The evening was a great success with very positive feedback all round and I believe it was one of the best events that we have held to recognise the incredibly important and growing role volunteers play in delivering policing in London. This is in no small way due to the immense amount of planning and preparation that went into the evening and I am extremely appreciative of the enthusiasm and attention to detail that you displayed.

Once again, I want to recognise and thank you personally for a hugely successful event, which is a credit, not only to you and the Safer Neighbourhoods Unit, but the MPS as a whole.

Yours sincerely,

Rod Jarman Commander

Neighbourhood Policing, Partnership and Youth